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           NEWSLETTER  
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PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Cathie Glennan                                      22nd September, 2020                                    Term 3  Week 10 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

SEPTEMBER 

25th  Mufti Day  

Last day of the Term 

 

 

OCTOBER 

12th  All pupils & Staff  

return (No pupil free day) 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 

Dear Parents, 
  
As we head into our final week of the term I ’d like to thank everyone again 
for their ongoing support. It has definitely been a very interesting year so 
far. Despite all the restrictions and changes we still managed to forge 
ahead with teaching and learning programs and I have been very proud of 
the students achievements this term. We have seen a massive increase in 
students taking ownership of their learning and striving hard to improve. 
Well done boys and girls. We can’t wait to see what you achieve next term 
but for now enjoy the holidays and have a well-earned rest. 
 
Yesterday Mr Tucker organised the school a wonderful Athletics carnival. A 
great time was had by all the children as they competed in a variety of rac-
es and activities. Please see the attached photos and photos on Facebook. 
Well done to all of our race and event winners. Our age champions will be 
announced at the end of year Presentation. 
 
Works on our multi-surface playing court are almost complete! It is hoped 
that by the start of next term we will be using the surface. The children are 
very excited and cannot wait to use it. I’m sure we will be turning out some 
basketball, netball and tennis stars in the coming years. 
 
Have a wonderful and well-deserved break with your children. Stay safe 
and we will see you all back on Monday 12 th October. 
  
Have a wonderful week!  

Mrs Cathie Glennan 

 

BOOK CLUB 

If you have bought books from the recent book club catalogue and your child 

HAS NOT brought home their books, could you please the contact the 

school. Just a reminder please double check to make sure that names and 

classes are on the order sheets. 

 

FUNDRAISER YEAR 6 MUFTI DAY 

This Friday the 25th  there will be mufti day. Gold coin donation will be col-
lected and also there will be Ice blocks for $1.00. This will be part of the Year 
6 fundraiser.  

 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forget their hat.  

They will play under the cola. 

Hat—$12 Uniform Shop 

ALL ADULTS ARE  NOT TO  

ENTER THE SCHOOL 

GROUNDS UNLESS YOU HAVE 

NOTIFIED THE SCHOOL.  KISS 

AND DROP YOUR CHILD OFF 

AT  YOUR DESIGNATED GATE 

AND RING AHEAD TO MAKE 

AN  APPOINTMENT. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOAT AWARDS 
K/1— Yuvi & Xaviar 

Year 1 —Roselee & Anna 

2/3—Olli & Evie 

3/4—Tamika & Noah 

5/6—Bailey & Indeeka 

BIRTHDAYS 
 
 

   Congratulations and Happy Birthday 

Heidi in Year 5/6 turns 11 today 

Liam in Year K/1B turns 7 on Wednesday 

Jetson in Year 2/3 turns 8 on Thursday 

Patrick in Year 1O turns 7 on the 30th  

Next stage on the sports court.  

Concrete has been laid.  

Athletics Carnival  


